SKOVDE

Time to choose school for grade 7

Pupils who are to begin grade 7 must make an active

choice of school.

How to choose a school?

As a custodial guardian, you choose a school for your child on Skévde
Municipality’s website under the online service for school choice. There, you
need to make an active choice of the schools you would like your child to go to.
If you have joint custody for your child, both of you must log in to the online

service in order to choose schools.

If your first choice is an independent school, you must choose the school in the
online service for school choice. You must also make an actual application to the
independent school directly to the independent school. If you accept a place at
an independent school, you must notify this to Skovde Municipality’s contact

centre, telephone 0500 - 49 80 00.

The online service is open 1-31 January

If you have not made an active choice by 31 January, your child will be placed in
the school where there are still places available, after those who have made an

active choice have been placed.

Please note that no individual reminder will be provided regarding school

choice.

Read more on skovde.se/valjaskola

Welcome to grade 7!



